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Comments: Hiking up to the top of Moose Mountain should still be allowed.  The trail that goes up to the top from

the south end should remain in use.  The fall season is when you can hike up to the top and see all over the

area.  Breathtaking scenery should not be taken away so someone  can profit from it a few months of the year.


